Contest Opportunity Open to High School Students!

IBM is currently rolling out its fifth annual Master the Mainframe Contest this fall semester, with over $27,000 in prizes up for grabs. The major focus of the contest is to introduce students to an area of the computer field that they may not have had much experience with, and which is currently in a long-term hiring phase as the current generation of mainframe systems programmers begins to retire. If you think any of your students might be interested in checking it out (IBM designed the contest to be NO EXPERIENCE NECESSARY), registration is now open from the contest homepage: http://ibm.com/university/contest.

This is the third time the contest has been open for high school students. In 2007, Sushen Patel, a high school junior, was the overall winner of the contest, beating over 1,750 participants from universities, colleges and high school across the U.S. and Canada.

Students who do well in the contest will also be invited to put their resumes into IBM's Student Opportunity System, a recruiting tool available to all of IBM's clients and business partners. 

The contest begins on Monday, October 5, and allows students to log into a mainframe system from their home or computer lab. If you have any questions about the contest, you can reach the IBM Academic Initiative System z program at zskills@us.ibm.com. 

Good luck to all students who participate!
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